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November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Come and join us for a magical journey on the Polar Express! 

We are very excited to be holding a Polar Express evening on Thursday 7th December  
from 4.30pm to 7.00pm.  This event is open to children in Reception & Key Stage  
1 classes only. 
 
Children can come to our event wearing pyjamas or their most comfortable clothing to snuggle up in and 
watch the Christmas movie with their friends. You may provide your child with a blanket or cushion and 
they can bring a cuddly toy too. 
 
We will be watching the film for approximately 1 hour and 40 minutes but there will be an interval for 
toileting and refreshments of a range of snacks and drinks. All children will be given a souvenir at the end 
of their evening when they go home. 
 
Tickets are £4.00 per child and consent and payment must be received by Friday 24th November 2023, so 
please click on the link below to book your child’s place and send payment to school. Alternatively, 
complete the slip below and return to school. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/PP9d2gaKeT 
 

We look forward to welcoming you aboard! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Brown     Miss Morris     Miss Sleight 
 

Polar Express Evening – 7th December 2023. 4.30pm to 7.00pm 
 
I give my permission for ______________________________________ (Name of Child) 
to attend the Polar Express evening. 
 
           I enclose £4.00 per child 
 
           I will collect my child from the school hall at 7.00pm 
 
 
 

Signed_________________________   Parents Name__________________________ Date___________ 
 

 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/PP9d2gaKeT

